
Dorothea McCallum 
City Clerk 
117 southeast Railroad Avenue 
Mora, MN 55051-9998 

Docket Number: A-4903 

Dear Ms. McCallum: 

February 14, 1992 

Ordinance Number: 242 

City of Mora 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the 
above ordinance in accordance with Minnesota statutes, Chapter 414, and the 
Rules of Procedure. 

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be filed with the 
Township Clerk, county Auditor, secretary of state, and the Municipal 
Board. (Since the ordinance has already been filed with the Municipal 
Board, no additional copies are required.) We recommend that you also file 
the ordinance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by 
the Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Kanabec County Auditor 
Arthur Township Clerk 

sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

Thomas G. Johnson, city Planner 
secretary of state 




